
 

 

 

 

24th October 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Rectory Gardens Christmas Theatre Trip – Horrible Histories at Alexandra Palace 

We are very excited to let you know about our upcoming Christmas trip to Alexandra Palace to 

watch the live performance of “Horrible Histories Presents Horrible Christmas”. 

Year 3-6 Thursday 12th December 2024 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch (no nuts, sweets, fizzy drinks or yoghurt) as 

the children will eat an early packed lunch at school.  We anticipate a slightly later return to school 

at 3.45pm so children will need to be collected from school at that time (or can join their clubs).  The 

children will be allowed to wear their Christmas jumpers to school that day too. 

The ticket cost is £10 per child however the PSA will subsidise the cost for those families who may 

need help.  Payment should be made via SchoolMoney where you can also give consent when you 

pay. Please email swalker@stmarysn8.co.uk if you would like to request a reduced price. 

 Yours sincerely,  

  Jane O’Brien 

Jane O’Brien 
Headteacher 
 

 
Year 3-6 Thursday 12th December 2024 

 
My child will attend 
 
I have paid £10.00 
 
I can pay £7.00 (subsidised by PSA) * 
 
Child: …………………………………………………………………………… Class: ……………………….… 
 

*email swalker@stmarysn8.co.uk to request this price 
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